
From: samanthaward735 <samanthaward735@gmail.com>
To: <BOS@MENDOCINOCOUNTY.ORG>
Date: 11/10/2019 10:49 AM
Subject: Amnesty transition pathway

Hello, I'm a small scale cannabis cultivator from Covelo and I would like to express my support for this idea. The current
regulations make it impossible for me to comply. 
Thank you. 
Samantha Ward 

Sent from my U.S. Cellular® Smartphone


